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To all Saturday volunteers, 

 
 

Dear friend, 
 

This is a strange time for all of us and our operation is temporarily suspended, but we have not 

forgotten our great Saturday volunteers. 

 

I do hope that you are safe and well and coping with this unique situation. 

 

As you know, our building is closed to Service Users just now but we are not idle. We are making 

up food and toiletry parcels and through other agencies are delivering these to those who have been 

accommodated in “Hotels” and B & Bs. We take appropriate clothes to specific people and all 

receive a weekly £10 voucher to allow for little “Extras”. This has proved very popular and can 

cover phone top ups or even just a weekly treat. 

 

Our individual support service has continued (by phone) and indeed is open to anyone irrespective 

of whether they are one of our clients or not. 

 

We don’t know when we shall be able to open again but come the great day we’ll be in touch. 

 

Thank you for your past support and we do hope that we can rely on you in better times. 

 

With every best wish. 

 

Gus 

 

 

 


